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Reference our letter of 3 November 1992 and your response of 16 November
1992 concerning certain responsibilities assigned to the QAE/HP. i

.

The change requested in our letter of 3 November 1992, is necessary in order
to eliminate duplication of efforts concerning the preparation of the budgetary

I and schedule progress reports. These are prepared weekly and monthly by the
decommissioning contractor, Morrison Knudsen and pcovided to the Army Corps of
Engineers, Contracting Officers Representative for review and approval. These
are available for review by the project technical monitor.

I

i Further questions concerning this request may be addressed to Peter Cornetta
at (617)923-5225.
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